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7:30 P.M. 

CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION MEETING 

DECEMBER 19, 1983 

Centerville Municipal Building, Caucus Room 

Mayor J. V. Stone 
Councilmembers Shirley Heintz 

Russell Sweetman 
James Singer 
Jeffrey Siler 
Bernard Samples 

Clerk of Council Marilyn McLaughlin 
City Manager Darryl Kenning 
Administrative Assistant Jon Bormet 
Councilman Elect Brooks Compton 

Mr. Kenning reviewed for Council a proposed Cooperative Agreement 
between South of Dayton Communities to provide for the registration of 
bonded debt obligations by a private contractor. This registration is 
required because of the Tax Equity and Fiscal Responsibility Act of 1982. 
Council concurred that the City Manager be authorized to enter into such 
an Agreement. 

Mr. Kenning reviewed a letter received from MVRPC Executive Director 
Nora Lake concerning the designation of the agency to perform Intergovernmental 
Review Functions (A-95 Review). Council concurred that a letter be sent 
to the Montgomery County Commissioners endorsing the continuation of MVRPC 
as that agency. 

Mr. Kenning reviewed a proposed Resolution alerting the State of Ohio, 
Department of Transportation of a potential dangerous situation in the City 
of Centerville and asking that necessary steps be taken to alleviate the 
problem; said potential situation resulting from the culverts designed for 
construction under I-675. Council concurred that said Resolution be passed 
and sent to the Department of Transportation along with a letter outlining 
the City's concerns. Letters will also be sent to Robert Corbin and Tom 
Fries. 

Approved: ~--------------Mayor 

Marilyn J. McLaughlin 
Clerk of Council 


